
 

 

The Conservation Angler Supports Passage of HB 3232 

Relating to commercial fishing methods. 

 

This bill will improve the resiliency of rural fishing economies, move towards sustainable fisheries, help 

improve compliance of state hatchery programs with Endangered Species Act (ESA) requirements, and 

should help all fishing interests in the Columbia River achieve their goals.  

Please click on the hyperlinks for some helpful background on selective fishing techniques: 

 

https://drakemag.com/washington-columbia-river-salmon-and-steelhead-recovery-fishing/ 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jHrHKAmFNxY 

 

https://repository.library.noaa.gov/view/noaa/24253 

 

https://issuu.com/wildfishconservancy1989/docs/poundnetbrochurefinal 

 

https://www.ospreysteelhead.org/archives/the-osprey-lower-columbia-river-pound-nets 

 

Contact:  

David A. Moskowitz * Executive Director * The Conservation Angler * PO Box 13121 * Portland, OR 

97213 * David@theconservationangler.org  
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